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Dear Ash Class, 
 
We are very excited to invite you to our class assembly which is on 
Friday 13 June 2025.  The assembly will begin at 9:05 and take place in 
the Round Hall.   
 
The assembly will be based on our learning about the ‘Ancient 
Egyptians’ and we would ask that all of the children dress for the 
occasion. A few ideas have been shared below but please be as creative 
as possible.  
 

 
 
 
A follow up letter will be sent closer to the date of the assembly to bring 
the costumes into school.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Natalia Stepien 
Class Teacher 

 
 
 

 
 


